
 

 

         Date: 12th July 2021 

NOTICE 

SEXUAL HARASSMENT CELL 

2021-22 

Dear Students, 

This is to remind everyone that Don Bosco College maintains a zero-tolerance policy towards 

sexual harassment of any kind. Such behavior is not only unacceptable but also a violation of 

human rights and college regulations. 

We are committed to providing a safe and respectful environment for all members of our 

college community. Any form of sexual harassment, including verbal, physical, or visual, will 

not be tolerated within our premises or at any college-related events. 

It is imperative that every student upholds the principles of mutual respect, dignity, and consent. 

Any instance of sexual harassment should be reported immediately to the Sexual Harassment 

Cell or Bosco Internal Complaint Cell (BICC) or any trusted faculty member. Confidentiality 

will be ensured, and appropriate action will be taken against the perpetrator. 

Sexual Harassment Cell Members 

1. Dr. Lanukumla Ao-   Convenor-9856792514 

2. Ms. Tsutshowe-u Sekhamo- Member- 8259031958 

3. Dr. Toshimenla-   Member-7005577315 

4. Dr. Tovika Swu-   Member- 9315419242 

5. Ms. Rokovinuo-   Member- 8257061209 

6. Ms. Zhokholu Ritse-   Member- 8787722902 

7. Ms. Avikali Wotsa-   Member- 8575493378 

Let us work together to create a culture where everyone feels safe, valued, and empowered to 

speak out against any form of harassment. 

Thank you for your cooperation in maintaining a respectful and inclusive college environment. 

 

 

 

Dr. Lanukumla Ao 

Convenor, 

Sexual Harassment Cell 

 



 

 

         Date: 15th July 2022 

NOTICE 

SEXUAL HARASSMENT CELL 

2022-23 

Dear Students, 

This is to remind everyone that Don Bosco College maintains a zero-tolerance policy towards 

sexual harassment of any kind. Such behavior is not only unacceptable but also a violation of 

human rights and college regulations. 

We are committed to providing a safe and respectful environment for all members of our 

college community. Any form of sexual harassment, including verbal, physical, or visual, will 

not be tolerated within our premises or at any college-related events. 

It is imperative that every student upholds the principles of mutual respect, dignity, and consent. 

Any instance of sexual harassment should be reported immediately to the Sexual Harassment 

Cell or Bosco Internal Complaint Cell (BICC) or any trusted faculty member. Confidentiality 

will be ensured, and appropriate action will be taken against the perpetrator. 

Sexual Harassment Cell Members 

1. Dr. Lanukumla Ao-   Convenor-9856792514 

2. Ms. Tsutshowe-u Sekhamo- Member- 8259031958 

3. Dr. Toshimenla-   Member-7005577315 

4. Dr. Tovika Swu-   Member- 9315419242 

5. Ms. Rokovinuo-   Member- 8257061209 

6. Ms. Zhokholu Ritse-   Member- 8787722902 

7. Ms. Avikali Wotsa-   Member- 8575493378 

Let us work together to create a culture where everyone feels safe, valued, and empowered to 

speak out against any form of harassment. 

Thank you for your cooperation in maintaining a respectful and inclusive college environment. 

 

 

 

Dr. Lanukumla Ao 

Convenor, 

Sexual Harassment Cell 
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